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Attention: Hospital Providers 
 

 

The Department of Social Services (DSS) and DXC Technology are pleased to announce 
that beginning Wednesday September 17, 2019 hospitals will have the option to fax 
their trauma questionnaire form and any supporting documentation to DXC 
Technology to 1-833-577-3519.  Hospitals may also continue to mail the form and 
any supporting documentation to DXC Technology P.O. Box 2981 Hartford, CT 06104.  
 
Starting October 2019, The Department of Social Services (DSS) will be updating the 
trauma questionnaire form to include the fax number. 


